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There is no way women's  rights should be taken away from them. Like men, women 
should be able to make their own choices about their own bodies.
Instead of stripping more rights away from women, we need to provide MORE 
protections for women, to ensure that women have access to safe medical treatments 
and that the medical care professionals are free to give that medical treatment without 
fear of prosecution.
Anyone trying to Repeal Laws Allowing Abortion and to Criminalize Abortion is 
trying to exert power and control over other people and women in particular. They 
have no right to control others. They need to focus on protecting the residents of 
Maine from things that actually cause harm to so many residents such as easily 
preventable infectious diseases, mass shootings and suicide. 
I, like all men, should not have any say over what a woman can or cannot do with 
their bodies. That is a fundamental freedom that needs to continue to be protected 
under Maine law.


